
 

National Health Insurance Plan 

Be Sure To Report When There is Any Change in your 

Qualification under the Health Insurance 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The qualification under National Health Insurance (NHI) Plan will not be  

automatically changed.  

Those who are applicable to the following cases are requested to report to the 

City Hall as soon as possible. 

 

● Those who have got a job with a firm 

When you as an insured member of NHI Plan joined other health insurance plan (such  

as the one provided by the workplace), you are required to report it to the City Hall.  

If not reported, the insurance premium will be charged and its statement of payment 

will be sent to you until it is done. When you report the above matter, you need  

to present both Health Insurance Certificates issued under NHI Plan as well as the  

one issued under the workplace insurance plan (or any documents which verifies that  

you have joined the workplace health insurance plan, if the workplace health insurance  

certificate is not issued yet) at the Insurance Section or branch office. 

 

● Those who have left their firm 

When you have withdrawn from the workplace health insurance plan and are not covered 

by any other health insurance plan, you need to report and apply for joining the 

NHI plan. For your application, you are required to present a certificate of  

disqualification under the workplace health insurance plan as well as any ID paper  

(driver’s license or others) at the Insurance Section or branch office. But you  

don’t need to do this procedure if you are applicable to the following cases:  

(1) those who are still the insured members under the health insurance plan of previous  
workplace, (2) those who are eligible under the Late-stage Medical Care System for 

the Elderly, (3) those who are receiving public welfare benefits.  

      

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2015.4.13 英 国民健康保険の手続きを確実に行いましょう 

 



 
World Cooking Class --- Indonesian Dishes 

Accepting Applications!! 
 

 

       

 

 

 

Please try dishes from various parts of Indonesia!! 
 

 

Date & time    Apr. 25 (Sat) 1000～1400 hours 

Venue          Citizen’s Hall (Shimin Kaikan) 

Lecturer       Ms. Priska Miyama, Matsudo International Cultural Ambassador 

Participants   20 on first-come-first-served basis (priority to MIEA members) 

Preparation by participants  apron  

Fee            1200 Yen for MIEA member (1500 Yen for non-member) 

Application deadline   Apr. 20 (Mon), by phone to Matsudo International Exchange   

                       Association Tel 366-7310 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2015.4.13 英 世界の料理教室開催参加者募集！！(インドネシア料理) 


